<

SERVICE OF
REMEMBRANCE

Sunday 10th November
@3pm

St Teresa's Church, Donore Ave., off
South circular Rd. Dublin 8.

We will be printing the baby's names called out
during the service in this years booklet. If you
would like your baby's name included in the
service please email us on

secretary@miscarriage.ie
by the 25th of October.




